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True Parent's Birthday Celebration  
at East Garden 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 
This Wednesday, February 1st, is True Parent's Birthday 

Celebration at East Garden. The event will start at 7:00pm 
and end at 11:30 pm. Unfortunately, the FCNYC will not be 

providing bus service to East Garden. We encourage all 

members to commute, drive or share a ride in order to get 
there safely. Any questions please email Jennifer Theriot 

at thefcnyc@ gmail,com. 
 

Sincerely, 
The Family Church of NYC 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


